
WE URGE CLIENTS AND SKILLS PARTNERS TO REGISTER
LEARNERS FOR LEGACY QUALIFICATIONS AS SOON AS
POSSIBLE. 

Please remember that we need to allow sufficient time for recruitment
and SETA processes to be finalised before registration can take place. 
It is in your best interest to start the process as soon as possible.

LEGACY QUALIFICATIONS
URGENT NOTICE

All legacy qualifications will expire and will be replaced by QCTO qualifications. 
The last date of enrolment for legacy qualifications is 30 June 2024.  
Registration of learners will not be possible after 30 June 2024.

To all Clients & Skills Partners

Don’t delay. Avoid the system overload, avoid the last-minute processes
and ensure you are ahead of the crowd. 

Contact your preferred Sales Executive for assistance or email us at
support@speccon.freshdesk.co.za.

The time is fast approaching for the final registration of Legacy Qualifications.   
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